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June 15, 2021

PUBLIC ADVISORY

Phone lines restored at the Labrador West Health Centre

Labrador-Grenfell Health is advising residents that phone lines have been restored at the
Labrador West Health Centre in Labrador City.

Thank you for your patience while the service provider worked to resolve the issue. We
apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.



